
December 2018 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

The 2018-2019 season has begun. Our first General Meeting is Monday December 

3rd at 4 PM in the Santa Rosa Ballroom. It is important for all to attend. We will be 

electing our club officers for 2019, so a quorum is required. In addition, the Rules 

Committee will be presenting an overview of the 2019 USGA Rules changes. There 

are a significant number of changes, so it is important for everyone to understand 

them. 

We had a full Field for our first event of the year, The Welcome Back Tournament. 

The team of Roger Foss and Steve Calkins won this year. There wasn’t a lot of 

confidence in this team as only 3 folks bet on them to win. I want to thank Tom 

Sweet and all of the members of the Tournament Committee for their efforts in 

putting this together. 

The Holiday Tournament on December 10th is now full, with a few names on the 

wait list. We are looking forward to a fun day of golf and an evening of fine dining 

and entertainment.  

If you have not done so already, please get your 2019 Membership Dues to Mike 

Budd. Make your check out to TLQMC for $110. You can bring it to the General 

Meeting or drop it off at the clubhouse. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  
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